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May	27,	2023	

	
Greetings	New	Bethel	Church	Family,		
	
Grace	and	peace	be	multiplied	unto	you	in	the	name	of	our	Lord	Jesus	Christ!		We	truly	
worship	God	who	unexpectedly	blesses	God’s	people	beyond	their	imagination.		God	did	it	
for	New	Bethel	Church	of	Germantown!!!	
	
It	is	with	great	joy	and	excitement	to	share	the	news	of	unexpected	blessings	that	God	has	
graciously	bestowed	upon	our	church.		In	God’s	infinite	wisdom,	God	has	chosen	to	bestow	
upon	us	two	major	unexpected	blessings.		THESE	BLESSINGS	ARE	LIFE	TRANSFORMATIVE	
THAT	WILL	FOREVER	IMPACT	NEW	BETHEL’S	FUTURE.		WE	NEED	YOU	TO	BE	PRESENT	
TO	RECEIVE	THESE	TWO	BLESSINGS.		
	
To	celebrate	this	remarkable	milestone	in	our	church's	 journey,	we	will	be	gathering	at	a	
different	site	to	accommodate	the	magnitude	of	this	occasion.		We	will	have	an	in-person	
joint-worship	experience	with	 Jones	Tabernacle	on	JUNE	4,	2023	at	10:30AM	(First	
Sunday	of	June).	The	address	of	the	new	location	is	as	follows:	
	

3015	West	School	House	Lane	
Philadelphia,	PA,	19144	

	
We	encourage	all	members	and	friends	of	our	congregation	to	join	us	on	this	momentous	
occasion	as	we	lift	our	voices	in	praise	and	thanksgiving	to	the	Lord.	Together,	we	will	offer	
our	heartfelt	gratitude	for	His	faithfulness	and	seek	His	continued	guidance	as	we	embark	
on	this	new	chapter	in	our	church's	history.		Immediate	after	our	worship	experience,	we	
will	have	a	joint	church	conference	with	Jones	Tabernacle	to	discuss	and	vote	on	our	future.		
	
We	ask	for	your	prayers	and	support	as	we	navigate	this	transition	and	seek	the	Lord's	will	
for	our	church	family.	We	are	filled	with	hope	and	anticipation	for	what	lies	ahead,	
knowing	that	God's	plans	for	us	are	always	good	and	perfect.		Spread	the	word	and	invites	
friends	and	family	to	attend	to	witness	what	the	Lord	has	done!	
	
Blessings,	

	
Reverend	Allan	R.	Robinson	
Pastor			
	
P.S.	Please	note	that	this	worship	experience	at	the	new	site	will	replace	our	regular	Sunday	service	at	our	
current	location.	There	will	be	no	service	held	at	6153	Germantown	Avenue,	Philadelphia,	PA	on	June	4,	
2023.	However,	we	will	resume	our	regular	worship	experiences	at	our	current	location	on	the	following	
Sunday.	


